COMMUNICATION C51
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Joseph Muscat

Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 6:17 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 3812 Mackenzie Road

To whom it may concern.

My name is Joseph Muscat.
| live in Woodbridge, Ontario

| am extremely concerned about this new proposed development as it completely devolves our community.

I am not in favor.

Currently, our community has been made up of low density family units that is currently supported by an infrastructure
that works.

Thanks to City Council and all their hard work.

The installation of this project would surely upset and create conflict, coupled with civil unrest due to the abnormal
density of population.

The fact that the builders have not met and/or even followed through with all the correct and/or authorized permits is
yet another reason that is proposal should be abolished.

Simply put, this project is unnecessary and detrimental to the ways of life many of our families have built and work so
hard to keep and protect.

Thank you for your time.
Joseph Muscat
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